
March 30, 2022     

 

Regarding HB 1171 

 

Thank you for taking time to read my comments.  This bill is, I believe, is discriminatory against 

unborn babies, their mothers and their families.  It favors death over life by claiming ownership 

rather than stewardship for children by their mothers.  It blurs the line between minors and adults 

just to please the sex appetites of some individuals.  It will cause ultimate destruction of the 

family and society. 

 

Joseph A Voglund Au.D. 

Doctor of Audiology 


